
In Science our unit is all about 
Animals including Humans. There 
are some super exciting experiments 
to look forward to with this unit. We 
will look at our digestive system; 
explain the different types of teeth 
and their functions. 
We will explore food chains, where 
we will name the producer, predator 
and prey within the chain. 
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In Reading into Writing, we will 
be reading then writing a folk tale. 
Then we will move on to 
exploring Myths and eventually 
having a go at changing a Myth 
with our own ideas. In GPS, we 
will be focusing on proofreading 
writing for errors. We will also be 
continuing to learn how to include 
fronted adverbials and complex 
sentences into our writing. 

 

It’s a busy half term in Maths! 
We have three units to work 
through. Firstly, we will focus 
on equivalent fractions then 
adding and subtracting 
fractions.  
This will then move us on to 
exploring decimals. We will 
focus on tenths and hundredths. 
Lastly, we will look at telling the 
time and reading timetables. 
Why not be practising now at 
home? We will look at telling 
the time to the nearest 5 minutes 
and minute, as well as using the 
12 and 24-hour clock. 
 

In PE, Laurel will be swimming 
every Wednesday. You must 
remember your kit every week. In 
school, Maple will continue their 
French and PSHE journey with 
Miss Stanbridge. In your second 
PE slot, you will be learning the 
rules and playing striking and 
fielding games such as cricket and 
rounders. 

In Computing we have two units 
to complete. 
Firstly, we will complete some 
work on Online Safety. It is so 
important to keep repeating this 
unit, so that you can all remain 
safe online. Then we will be using 
and applying a programming 
system. 

In Design and Technology we will be 
learning about mechanical systems. 
Our focus will be on levers and 
linkages. During this journey, we will 
have chance to analyse existing 
similar products, decide on our own 
design to suit the needs of the user, 
make prototypes to see if our ideas 
work and then change things before 
making our final products. 

In PSHE, we will be looking at keeping safe 
(including online), having healthy 
relationships with others and rights and 
responsibilities.   

In RE, we will be learning all 
about Islam. We will discover 
how Muslims live their lives 
and what teachings they follow 
and why those teachings are 
important to them. 

In French, we will be looking at the 
weather. 

You will be able to talk to a friend 
about what they weather is like and 
discuss the weather of different 
seasons. 

In Music, we will be focusing on Egyptian and 
Arabian Music. We will be listening to and 
appreciating this genre of music; learning new musical 
vocabulary. We will also listen to music from great 
musicians and composers of Arabian music. 
 


